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This year, the International Day Against Homophobia, Transphobia and Biphobia asks communities around the 
Globe to Break the Silence.  Every day across the Durham District School Board, we all have to actively speak 
up so that 2SLGBTQI students and families and educators can live with the safety, dignity and respect that 
they deserve under humanity and under the law. 
 
No one should feel like they have to hide who they are. Schools and classrooms are places where all students 
should be able to learn about themselves and their histories to build a sense of pride that will nurture and 
protect them.  They are places where educators should not feel shame or fear for being who they are.  
 
We raise the Flag to honour our commitment to the Human Rights of Two-Spirit, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, 
Transgender, Queer/Questioning and Intersex individuals and all of those who identify along the spectrums of 
Gender identity, expression and Sexuality.  
 
Wherever you are in your journey of solidarity, it’s time to take the next step.  Whether it is about your own 
learning, the design of your virtual environments or lessons, there is no better time than now. 
 
Durham District School Board stands in solidarity with PFLAG Durham in raising awareness and support of 
Progressive Pride Flag. The raising of this flag represents our efforts to support the visibility of the diversity 
within the 2SLGBTQI community. We recognize that a continued commitment to the revision and 
implementation of policy, practice and procedure is necessary to bring about the change that our students, staff 
and families need and deserve.   
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